
         Community Outreach Programmes at Our Lady of Snows High School-Raia 

1. Vedic Maths: 

The Community Outreach Cell, in collaboration with the Department of Mathematics 

at Parvatibai Chowgule College, organized a successful Vedic Maths Workshop on 

February 6th, 2024, at Our Lady of Snows High School-Raia. Dr. Chitra Mekoth and 

Ms. Danielle Monteiro introduced the session, which was predominantly conducted 

by students led by Mr. Anish Konkar. The hands-on session showcased various Vedic 

Maths techniques, engaging around 80 students from classes 6 to 9. Participants 

actively solved mathematical problems, fostering a collaborative learning 

environment. The workshop received positive feedback from both students and 

teachers, who appreciated its engaging and informative nature. This outreach 

programme not only spread awareness about traditional mathematical techniques but 

also strengthened community ties between the college and the school. Gratitude is 

extended to all faculty members and students involved for their valuable contributions 

to the success of the event. 

        
‘Vedic Maths’ workshop by students 

 

2. Mental Health:  

The Mental Health Awareness Session, organized by the Community Outreach Cell in 

collaboration with the Department of Psychology at ParvatibaiChowgule College, 

took place on February 6th, 2024, at Our Lady of Snows High School-Raia. Led by 

Dr.SobitaKirtani and Mr. Aresh Naik, dedicated faculty members, the session engaged 

100 students and two teachers. Two students from the department also actively 

contributed to the interactive discussion. The session covered various aspects of 

mental health, fostering a supportive environment and emphasizing the importance of 

recognizing signs of mental health issues. The inclusive atmosphere created by the 

faculty and student involvement received positive feedback from participants. This 

initiative highlights the college's commitment to addressing societal issues and 

promoting well-being. Gratitude was extended to all organizers and participants for 

their valuable contributions to the success of the programme. 

 
‘Mental Health Awareness’ by Dr. Sobita Kirtani and Mr. Aresh Naik 

 

 



3. Cyber Security: 

The Cyber Security and Fraud Awareness Session, held on February 6th, 2024, at Our 

Lady of Snows High School-Raia, was organized by the Community Outreach Cell in 

collaboration with the Department of Computer Science, ParvatibaiChowgule 

College. Led by Mr. Mitendra Alve, the session engaged approximately 100 students 

and teachers. Mr. Alve covered essential topics including online safety measures, 

secure browsing practices, and the identification of prevalent frauds in the 

contemporary Indian context. The session fostered active participation and received 

positive feedback from attendees, highlighting the importance of staying informed 

and vigilant in the digital age. This collaboration effectively addressed the need for 

cyber security education in the community, emphasizing the college's commitment to 

raising awareness. Gratitude is extended to Mr. Mitendra Alve for his informative 

session and to the students and teachers of Our Lady of Snows High School-Raia for 

their enthusiastic participation. 

    
      ‘Cyber Security and Fraud Awareness’ session by Mr. Mitendra Alve  

 


